
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:09:30 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 9:17 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Chantel Poulin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Raising the rate of hydro is plain greed.
We are already struggling to put food on the table and ecen get to work because of the rising cost of absolutely
everything. Nothing is going up by little and it is drowing us.

-- Attachment --




